
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

In the first year Bay State Textiles School Box was placed at King Philip, it was near our recycling 

dumpster and did not do very well from a production standpoint. I initiated and moved the 

location to the front pass road near the main entrance to our school. Since then, the weights 

have increased over 75% in production. The box is self maintained and generates cash for our 

school. The only time I ever had to do anything was when it was full. One phone call and your 

company came out the same day to empty it. Thanks for your recycling efforts. Glad to help. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Zahner Jr 

King Philip Regional Schools  

Grounds Dept. 

774-291-6013 (c) 

zahnerj@kingphilip.org  

 


